
 

 

    
 

   
 

 

 

OFFICE OF 

COMMISSIONER GOMEZ 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, DC 20554 
 

July 22, 2024 

The Honorable Ted Cruz 

Ranking Member  

Committee on Commerce, Science, and Transportation 

United States Senate 

167 Russell Senate Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Senator Cruz, 

Thank you for your July 9, 2024, letter inquiring about the Federal Communications 

Commission’s (Commission’s) consideration of Audacy License LLC’s pending application for 

assignment of its station licenses.  Audacy filed this application with the Commission on March 

15, 2024, and amended it on May 31, 2024.  This application currently is under review by the 

Media Bureau.  

It is longstanding practice that the Federal Communications Commission not comment on 

transactions before us.  What I can say, however, is that the Media Bureau is handling this 

application in accordance with applicable provisions of the Communications Act, as amended, 

the Commission’s established rules and procedures, and longstanding precedent.  A copy of your 

letter will be placed in the record. 

I appreciate your interest in this matter, please let me know if I can be of further 

assistance. 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

Anna M. Gomez 

 


